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5th February 2024 
 

EARLSMEAD BOOK FAIR  27th February  4th March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

This year 
parents/carers will be able to come into school and purchase the books with their 
children.   
 
Your child/ren will bring home a book token which can be used towards a book in most 
books shops. Please click on the link to see participating retailers. 
 
https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/ 
 
The book fair will start on Tuesday 27th February from 3.15pm  4.00pm, then from 
Wednesday 28th February 2024, the fair will be on every day until Monday 4th March 
20234, in the KS1 entrance from 8.30am  8.55 am and again in the afternoon from 
3:15pm  4.00pm. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to buy new and exciting books for your child/ren, 
encouraging them to read and explore.  There are hundreds of books to choose from 
and there is something to suit children of all ages.   
 
Whilst buying books for your children, you will also be raising money for the school to 
be able to purchase new books for use during lessons, group reading and to stock up 
the school library. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss M Ranger Marsden 
Admin Assistant  
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